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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH COBPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

e

BY AIR MAIL

23rd November, 1956.

Dear Sir,

You are aware from the several letters and
cablegrams we have sent to you on the subject
that your failure to attend to our correspondence
and to furnish us with returns and reports as
necessary has casused unwarranted inconvenience.
The situation has not improved and is rapidly
becoming intolersable.

Your letter to us of the 20th Marech 1956
was the belated sequel to a series of letlers we
had sent to you and although it at least attempted
some explanation of your difficulties and promised
an improvement in your conduct of our affairs it
did not satisfy the specific enquiries we had made of
you into the case of the "STANVAC VISAYAS II",
neither did you furnish the outstanding returns
to which our previous enquiries related.

We were obdiged to make further enguiry
of you on this and other points on the lst May 1956
but again we failed to secure the courtesy of
acknowledgement or reply.

Our cablegram of the 10th October referred
to the inconvenience caused to the Owners of the
"INGER SKOU", the Balvage issociastion, the Corporation
of Lloyd's and ocurselves because you had not furnished
your report on the survey of this ship.

You have also ignored our letter of the lst
October, 1956, to which we asked for a reply by
return in respect of the new tonmnage in the Fhilippines.

We can no longer submit to & sivuatien of
this kind and indeed we have already shown more
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patience than the circumstances appear to Justify.

We must now require you %o furnish us with replies
to all ouetanding enquiries and %o let us know
precisely within what time we may expect to receive
outstanding reports and returns. We look to you to

acknowledge the receipt of this letter without delay

and to rectify the situation generally if our

confidence is to be restored and we are to avoid

the reconsideration of our arrangements in Manila.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

E+R. Sanderson, Esq.,
MANILA.

Lloyd’s Regjster
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